
 
Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/13-14/032 

August 12, 2013 
 
To,  
Shri K. N. Gandhi 
M/s. K. N. Gandhi & Co. 
Chartered Accountants 
11/A, Gulmohar, 1st Floor,  
S. V. Road, Khar (W), 
Mumbai – 400 052 
 
Sub: NOC for appointing a new Statutory Auditor for MCHI. 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
This is in reference of personal visit by myself along with Shri Sukhraj Nahar, 
Treasurer of MCHI, at your office on Friday, 9th August 2013. We had requested to 
give your NOC for appointing a new Statutory Auditor for our association MCHI. 
 
Kindly arrange to provide the same at your earliest.  
 
Thanks & Regards,  
 
Yours truly,  
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
C. P. Goyal 
(Chief Manager, Finance)  

 


